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PRESS RELEASE: Petition to stop Gatwick Airport expansion 

Charity calls on Secretary of State for Transport to refuse second runway at Gatwick 

Airport. 

CPRE Sussex has launched a petition opposing plans for a second runway at Gatwick Airport. 

The charity is urging everyone to sign the petition which will be sent to Secretary of State for 

Transport Mark Harper. 

Mr Harper will make the final decision on the proposals, following a planning inquiry. 

Gatwick Airport wants to bring its ‘emergency’ runway into regular use. 

This will create a second runway and thousands of extra flights a year at huge cost to the 

Sussex countryside and its residents. 

CPRE Sussex director Paul Steedman said: “Gatwick’s plans are totally incompatible with the 

single biggest threat to our countryside – the growing climate crisis. Just last week, the 

Government’s own Climate Change Committee said there should be no net airport expansion in 

the UK. We urge anyone who wants to protect Sussex – and the wider world – from the misery 

of drought, flooding and extreme weather events to oppose these plans and sign our petition.” 

CPRE Sussex says Gatwick Airport expansion makes achieving net zero targets almost 

impossible and taxpayers will be left footing the bill for cleaning up carbon emissions. 

A second runway will also lead to increased air and noise pollution, risking the health and 

wellbeing of residents. 

Despite this, there has been limited meaningful consultation with the public. 

Mr Steedman said: “The way the application process has been conducted has been a travesty 

of democracy. Gatwick wants to rush its plans though a Development Consent Order Planning 

Inquiry with the final decision made by a government minister, not local representatives. We call 

on the Secretary of State to refuse this application and make a stand for the health of the 

Sussex countryside and its residents.” 

CPRE Sussex is working in partnership with residents’ groups, including CAGNE, to oppose 

Gatwick Airport expansion. 

The charity will be making a formal submission to the upcoming inquiry. 

Sign the petition opposing Gatwick Airport expansion at cpresussex.org.uk/news/petition-

gatwick  

https://www.cpresussex.org.uk/
https://cagne.org/
https://www.cpresussex.org.uk/news/petition-gatwick/
https://www.cpresussex.org.uk/news/petition-gatwick/
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For press inquiries and interview opportunities contact sheena.journalism@gmail.com. 

 

Notes for editors: 

 

About CPRE Sussex 

CPRE Sussex is shaping a greener future for Sussex. Our priorities are: 

● Beautiful landscapes, rich in nature and greener towns and cities  

● Countryside and green spaces which are accessible to all, enriching lives and health  

● Sustainable development for thriving communities 

● Effective responses to the climate emergency 

We engage with decision makers, influencing them and challenging them to protect the Sussex 

countryside and green spaces. We inform on environmental issues and empower individuals 

and communities with robust evidence to defend and enhance the green spaces they love. We 

believe in collaborating with others to ensure a greener future for our county. We research and 

provide advice on planning issues. Together we can shape a greener future for Sussex. 
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